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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Erik

Last_Name :
jockinsen

E-mail :

eComment :
As a 30+ year resident of the valley center area i would strongly show my support to keep the rural communities
together in ONE district and allow our voices to be herd loud and clear by the IRC .
THE RURAL COMMUNITIES ARE FOR DIFFERENT THAN A CITY with separate independent agencies ie..
sherif,watter, fire,school,planning,parks,cementary,and so on. Being lumped in with a southern CITY would do the
residents of the rural north county areas absolutely no good.
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